Socionext Inc.

Nomura Shin-Yokohama Bldg.,
2-10-23 Shin-Yokohama, Kohoku-ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa, 222-0033, Japan

October 25, 2017
Dear Prof. Ming-Dou Ker,

We are very glad to invite you to present an invited talk at our
Headquarters office in Shin-Yokohama.

Your invited talk will be scheduled in the morning of November 30
with introduction of you before the presentation.

We are looking forward to seeing you in our site.
Best Regards,
Technology & Design Platform Development Division

General Manager
Noboru Yokota




